Dear HTCS Families:

We are pleased to announce that the application process will open on February 1, 2024
for families to request a Mary Gabelli Mazzolla scholarship for the upcoming school year.
This opportunity is open to all currently enrolled Trinity families who meet the following
criteria:

1. Have a verified financial need as calculated by the FACTS Financial Aid application

2. Be active participants in the life of Holy Trinity Catholic School, e.g. volunteering at
school, assisting with school fundraisers, serving on school committees, donating
to fundraisers, donating to the Annual Fund, etc.

3. Be active in the life of the parish to which you belong, e.g. attending services,
contributing financially, volunteering, etc.

Scholarship funds awarded will be applied to the student tuition. Fees and registration
are not covered by the scholarship and are the responsibility of the family.

If you are interested in applying for the scholarship, please complete the application
form and return it to me by March 29, 2024. No late applications will be accepted.

If you have any questions, please email me at kluzzo@charlestondiocese.org.

Blessings,

Karen Luzzo, B.A., M.S.
Principal / Diocesan Preschool Coordinator

1100 8" Avenue N. * North Myrtle Beach, SC * (843) 390-4108 * holytrinitynmb.com



Mary Gabelli Mazzolla Scholarship Application

Application deadline: March 29, 2024

Name of Student:

Grade for the 2024-2025 school year:

Did you complete a financial aid application with FACTS Tuition Management Company?

Please explain how you have participated in the life of Holy Trinity Catholic School during the
2023-2024 school year.

Please explain how you have participated in the life of your parish during the 2023-2024 school year.

Please check to confirm:

We will write a thank you note if we are awarded a scholarship.

Signature: Date:




